
The ITL Usability team is interested in finding out your experiences with and perceptions of 
cybersecurity and privacy. If you are interested in participating in an interview and sharing 
your experiences with and perceptions of cybersecurity and privacy, please contact Mary 
Theofanos at maryt@nist.gov to schedule a time.

Thank you for your participation,

Mary Theofanos

mailto:maryt@nist.gov

